
 

 

 

             

National Clearing Company of Pakistan Limited 

8th Floor, Pakistan Stock Exchange Building, Stock Exchange Road, Karachi 

 

NCCPL/CM/January-20/13 

January 20, 2020 

 

Implementation of Widening of Circuit Breakers and Introduction of Market Halt 

 

Dear Clearing Members, 

This is in continuation to our earlier Notices No. NCCPL/CM/November-19/18 dated November 26, 2019 & 

NCCPL/CM/January-2020/03 dated January 09, 2020 and  Pakistan Stock Exchange “PSX” Notice PSX/N-1598 

dated December 13, 2019 on the caption subject. 

In this regard, effective from January 20, 2020 following new Reports/ downloads (attached as Annexure “A”) 

shall be available in RMS system at the time when Index Based Market halt is triggered at Exchange.  

a) Loss Detail/Summary  

b) Block/Unblock Status  

All Clearing Members are once again adviced  to ensure deposit of Mark to Mark “MTM” losses of all Markets 

to NCCPL within Designated Time Schedule “DTS” i.e  before re-opening of Market on occurrence of Market 

Halt. 

All Market Participants are requested to note the same. 

For any further queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the Customer Support Department at UAN No. 
021-111-111-622.  
 

Regards, 

 

 

 

________sd_______  

Muhammad Asif 

Head of Operations 

 

 

1. Executive Director / HOD - Policy, Regulation and Development Department - SMD  

    Securities & Exchange Commission of Pakistan – Islamabad 
2. Chief Executive Officer - Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 

3. Chief Executive Officer - Central Depository Company of Pakistan Limited 

                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Annexure “A” 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


